It's been a year of Zeta Zooms, as our thirty-three members have made the most of these extraordinary times.  Instead of in-person gatherings and acts of service, we made donations to local organizations such as AWAIC, Clare House, and the Providence NICU, as well as expanding our teacher grants.
One of our members who is in the classroom brought a need to our attention when a community lost access to water unexpectedly, and we were able to send some resources her way in order to purchase flats of bottled water to help see the families through.
We very much look forward to meeting in-person soon, as a chapter and as a state as well.

Jessica Minguez, Co-President, Zeta Anchorage
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